
NAME IN LIGHTS 
Happy Birthday Greetings 

 
Deepwater Elementary offers Happy Birthday greetings on the 

school’s marquee sign along Glenmore.  These are sold at a cost of 

$5 each and the student’s name will be on display for the week 

(Saturday-Friday) of their birthday.  There are strict deadlines 

required to ensure the name is displayed during the correct week. 

 

Even if your child’s birthday is months away, order their birthday 

greeting while you’re thinking about it!  That way, it’ll be a surprise for both of you 

when it shows up on the marquee during their birthday week!  Summer birthdays are 

ok, too!  We will still schedule those to show during the summer of 2020. 

 

To order the Happy Birthday greeting, fill out the form below and send in with 

payment.  Cash only.  Orders can be sent in to your child’s homeroom teacher or 

dropped off in the front office.  Please make sure money is attached to the form or in 

an enclosed envelope marked BIRTHDAY GREETING. 

 

Greetings are due the 20th of each month prior to your child’s birthday month.  The 

only exception would be September birthdays, and those are due Friday, August 23th.  

All summer birthday greetings (June-August) are due before the last day of school. 

 
 

ORDER FORM 

 
Parent Name:  _________________________________Home/Cell Phone: _________________  

 

E-Mail Address:  ___________________________________________________________________  

 

Greeting Student Name Grade  Birthdate Cost Subtotal 

Happy 

Birthday 

   $5.00  

Happy 

Birthday 

   $5.00  

Happy 

Birthday 

   $5.00  

Total Due  

 

DEEPWATER 

ELEMENTARY 

309 


